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Tuesday 26th March 2024 

Dear parents and carers, 

At Boston West we believe in bringing learning to life and giving children memorable learning 
experiences. Next term we will be learning about the life cycle of a chick and we will be having a special 
delivery of 20 eggs! The children will have the opportunity to look after the eggs in an incubator, watch 
the chicks hatch and care for them. They will even have the opportunity to hold a chick too. We are 
hoping with your help we can raise the £413 to give the children in Foundation Stage this memory that 
they will cherish for a long time.   

To help raise the money we will be having a ‘Chick Day’ on Wednesday 17th April. The children in 
Foundation Stage will have a non-uniform day and come into school wearing something yellow. Your 
child could for example wear yellow socks, hat, have an item of clothing with some yellow on or go 
completely yellow! We will also be participating in a Foundation Stage sponsored obstacle course 
where they will have the challenge of seeing how many times they have to go around the course, 
carrying a cup of water, to fill a container at the end. Please keep an eye out for pictures of the event 
and the results! Attached is a sponsor form that we would like you to use to write down any 
sponsorship collected (your child will also bring a paper copy home with them); this will then be 
donated towards the cost for the chicks. Please return the form by the Friday 26th April to either your 
child’s class teacher or the office and you will receive a Parent Hub with a payment request.  

The Happy Chick Company are an ethical company and happy to rehome the chicks on the farm, 
however if a suitable family feel that they could rehome any chicks please speak to your child’s class 
teacher. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Stanton     Mrs Gadd    Mrs North 

 
 
 
 

 

 


